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About the ACE Project:  The ACE program calls for constructing safety improvements at 39 crossings and 19 roadway-

railroad grade crossing separations. The ACE Project will relieve traffic congestion, improve safety and reduce emissions 

and noise at rail crossings while helping ensure the San Gabriel Valley’s continued economic vitality. For a copy of the 

ACE Project video, please call (888) ACE-1426 or visit www.theaceproject.org. 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  Contact: Ricky Choi                           

June 6, 2018                   Office: (626) 373-2686 
 

FAIRWAY DRIVE TO CLOSE FOR 36 
MONTHS TO CONSTRUCT ROADWAY 

UNDERPASS AT RAILROAD CROSSING  

Project will eliminate train-vehicle collisions, traffic delay and 
train horn noise at hazardous railroad crossing  

 
WHAT: Fairway Drive will be closed to traffic at the railroad crossing  

immediately north of the State Route 60 Freeway in the City of 
Industry and unincorporated community of Rowland Heights for 
the next 36 months for construction by the Alameda Corridor- 
East Project (ACE) of a four-lane roadway underpass and four 
track railroad bridge to carry freight and Metrolink trains over  
Fairway Drive. The rail-roadway grade separation will reduce  
vehicle emissions and traffic congestion by an estimated 27.6  
vehicle-hours of delay each day due to lowered gates at the  
crossing, which is traversed by 49 trains per day. The project  
will eliminate collisions, train horn noise and delays for  
emergency responders and improve safety. Seven collisions  
have been recorded at the Fairway Drive crossing over the past  
10 years. 

 
WHEN: The road will be closed at approximately 9 p.m. on Thursday,  

June 7, 2018. 
 
WHERE: Fairway Drive will be closed between Walnut Drive North and  

Business Parkway in the City of Industry and unincorporated  
community of Rowland Heights. 

 
WHAT TO 
EXPECT: Local access to businesses on Fairway Drive will be  

maintained. All vehicles and pedestrian traffic are encouraged  
to use Lemon Avenue and Nogales Street as north-south  
detours. For additional information, please contact the ACE  
Project Helpline at (888) ACE-1426 or follow construction  
updates on Twitter @FairwayGS. 
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